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The Gospel 
MATTHEW 25 : 1 - 13

32rd Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A, 8th of November 2020

My Intentions

As you listen to the Gospel today reflect on
what Fr Simon is saying. Try to write some of

the words from the Gospel that stand out to you
in the space below.

Before Mass starts, we should think about some of the things that we would like to pray for. 
Jesus loves to listen to our prayers and help us in our lives.

Write or draw in the space below some of the people or things that you want to hold close to your heart this
week.

Saturday 6pm, St Vincent's, Aranda - Sunday 8:30am, St Matthew's Page - Sunday 10am, St Vincent's, Aranda



At that time the kingdom of heaven will be like ten girls who went to
wait for the bridegroom. They took their lamps with them. Five of the

girls were foolish and five were wise. 

The five foolish girls took their lamps, but they did not take more oil
for the lamps to burn. The wise girls took their lamps and more oil in
jars. The bridegroom was very late. All the girls became sleepy and

went to sleep. 

At midnight someone cried out, ‘The bridegroom is coming! Come
and meet him!’  Then all the girls woke up and got their lamps ready.
But the foolish girls said to the wise, ‘Give us some of your oil. Our
lamps are going out.’ The wise girls answered, ‘No! The oil we have
might not be enough for all of us. Go to the people who sell oil and

buy some for yourselves.’

 “So the five foolish girls went to buy oil. While they were gone, the
bridegroom came. The girls who were ready went in with the

bridegroom to the wedding feast. Then the door was closed and
locked. “Later the others came back. They called, ‘Sir, sir, open the

door to let us in.’ But the bridegroom answered, ‘I tell you the truth, I
don’t know you.’

 So always be ready. You don’t know the day or the time the Son of
Man will come.
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Youth ministry is young people
sharing the messages of God with

other young people. Youth ministry
is fun, relevant and faith filled.

Do you want to get involved in
youth ministry?

Calendar of Youth Events

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year A, 8th November 2020

The Story

Weekly Challenge

Next face to face youth group will
be held at AMF Bowling in

Belconnen at 4pm on Saturday the
21st November. Bring the whole

family!

Social distancing will be in place
and we hope to see you there!

Contact your South Belconnen
youth ministers Sarah and Claire
via email for more information.

A Gospel Activity

Upcoming Youth Group

We challenge you to be sensible this week. Try to listen more in class
and be kind to others.


